Community Focus Bulletin:

Creating Community Conversations



Prepared by Merriam & Associates

No. 9-2016

City of Peterborough Water Resource Funding Study



The City of Peterborough has started a study about creating an equitable and dedicated funding source for stormwater management, as well as exploring options to create a single funding source with sanitary services. Managing the quality and quantity of stormwater reaching streams and rivers is critical to the protection of the health and safety of the public and the environment.

Your input is important and you can provide it in a variety of ways.

1) You are invited to stop by a **Public Discussion Session** to learn more and provide your ideas about: the project; principles to guide decisions; current and possible future funding models.

Thursday, June 23, 2016 Front Foyer, City Hall 5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

2) Take a **short survey**, learn more and tell us what you think by visiting the project website or by contacting the project team.

<u>www.peterboroughwaterresources.ca</u> info@peterboroughwaterresources.ca

Additional Information will be posted on the website as it becomes available. All comments that the consultants receive will be considered and with the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.

If you have any questions, need further information, or wish to be added to the project mailing list contact:

Harold Chard, Project Manager XCG Consultants Ltd. 2620 Bristol Circle, Suite 300, Oakville, ON L6H 6Z7 Tel: 877 825-9870 Fax: 905.829.8890 HaroldC@xcg.com

Bruno Bianco, Manager, Infrastructure Planning Utility Services Department City of Peterborough 500 George Street North Peterborough, Ontario K9H 3R9 Tel: 705.742.7777 Ext. 1867

Fax: 705.876.4621

bbianco@peterborough.ca



For more information about our upcoming Community Focus Bulletins go to

http://www.merriam-associates.com/contact-us

Or email Dawn Berry Merriam at dawnbm@merriam-associates.com

or John Merriam at john@merriam-associates.com

or call 705-743-8050.

June, 2016